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Dear Committee on Revenue, 

 

I support SB 1068.  It only makes sense to have all properties inside fire districts’ 

boundaries sharing the same tax burden and responsibilities.  This Bill will work to 

correct the current issues with annexation and unincorporated properties in the Rural 

Fire Protection Districts.  

 

 

Loretta Johnson  


